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“Knowledge is a seed that grows when you read”

 

This week, the children from Otter and Squirrel class created this stunning piece of 

artwork using cardboard, paper mache, masking tape and paints, alongside 

local artist Darrell Wakelam.  We plan to display it in our library area for all our 

children and visitors to enjoy and to inspire our reading and learning. 

Squirrel Class have also created art inspired by Giuseppe Arcimboldo for the 

Flower and Craft Show! 

 

 

  



 
Congratulations to our Stars of the Week and Head teacher Awrds 
  

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week and Head teacher Award Winners 

Bea, Boe, Indy, Casper, Clarabell, Henry, Theo LM, Bonnie and Jack 

 

 

Fox class have 

created a beautiful 

piece of artwork 

using the theme of 

seeds and growing 

to think about their 

“growth mindset”. 

They have also been 

learning to be 

architects while 

reading their class 

text Architect by Iggy 

Peck. They have also 

enjoyed applying 

their art skills to 

entries to the Flower 

and Craft Show 

competition on 

Saturday.  Well done 

Fox Class! 



 
 

 

  

Diary Dates 

Sat 17th September 2.30pm – Flower and Crafts Show at EH Playing Field 

Mon 19th September – School Closed 

Tues 20th September 7.30pm – first PTA meeting at the Waldegrave Arms – Everyone 

welcome! 

Thursday 22nd September Chew Valley School Open Day 

Monday 26th Sept Y3/4 Swimming to Hengrove Leisure Centre 

Wed 28th September – Y6 Bikeability all day – please bring your bike and a helpmet 

Fri 23rdSeptember – Friday Football 5 week course starts 

Fri 7th October 9am – drop off of Preloved clothes, shoes, bags and belts in the 

Preschool carpark – funds shared with Preschool,  

24-28th October – Half Term 

Mon 31st October – INSET DAY 

Tues 1st November - Back to school 

Fri 18th November – Children in Need 

Sat 26th November 11am – 3pm – PTA Christmas market in School. £1 entry. Contact 

Jody Judd if you would like a stall or to volunteer for an hour or two 

2nd December 7.30pm - PTA Wreath Making Event East Harptree Theatre. Contact 

Claire Melton for more details. 

16th December – Break up for Christmas Holidays 

Tues 3rd January 2023 – INSET DAY 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehog Class have enjoyed 

having the Reception children in full 

time this week.  Everyone is doing 

really well!  The children have enjoyed 

painting pebbles for the Flower and 

Craft Show on Saturday, singing time 

with the Song Bag and practising their 

phonics. Well done everyone! 

Otter Class have had a great week.  In Science, they have been learning 

about the planets and been writing space fact files.  The children have also 

been writing job applications for classroom jobs to support Mr Riley and their 

friends and have been enjoying reading Tom’s Midnight Garden together.  In 

History they are learning about World War Two. 


